
 
 
 
 
 CITY OF IMLAY CITY 
 PUBLIC NOTICE  
 Text Amendment To Zoning Ordinance  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the City of Imlay City will hold a 
public hearing on September 23, 2025 at 6:00 PM at City Hall, located at 150 N. Main St., 
Imlay City, MI.   
 
The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a text amendment to allow and regulate 
short term rentals within the City and modifications to the current requirements of bed and 
breakfast inns. The text amendment includes edits to Article 1 Division 2 Definitions, Article 
2 Division 2 Residential Zoning Districts and Division 3 Commercial Zoning Districts, and 
Article 5 Division 4 Special Land Use. 
 
Comments may be submitted in writing or in person. Persons with disabilities needing 
accommodations for effective participation should contact the city clerk a week in advance 
of the meeting to request mobility, visual, hearing or other assistance. For more information 
you can call City Hall at 810-724-2135. 
 

         
Dawn Sawicki-Franz 
City Clerk 

 
 
 


